GREENE CENTRAL SCHOOL GREENE, NEW YORK PUBLIC HEARING – SCHOOL SAFETY PLAN WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2020

The Board of Education Public Hearing was called to order at 5:45 p.m. by Chairman and Superintendent Timothy M. Calice, in the auditorium, Middle School/High School Building, South Canal Street, Greene, NY.

CALL TO ORDER

ROLL CALL

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Mr. John Fish (President)

Mr. Dough Markham (Vice President via remote)

Mr. Seth Barrows

Mr. Brian Milk

Mr. Nicholas Drew

Mr. Andrew Bringuel, II

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:

Mr. Scott Youngs

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF PRESENT:

Timothy M. Calice, Superintendent of Schools

Mr. Clifford Jones, Head Bus Driver

Mrs. January Pratt, Primary School Principal

Mrs. Nicole Knapp, Director of Special Services

OFFICERS PRESENT:

Mrs. Theresa Brant, District Clerk

DISTRICT SAFETY PLAN:

Superintendent Calice gave an overview of the mandated school safety plan which is shared with law enforcement and first responders. As required, the current School Safety Plan has been updated and a link to same has been placed on the District Website per SAVE Legislation. The plan has been available for public review since June.

Mr. Calice noted that specific school building plans will remain confidential and non-foilable as mandated. This is for security reasons. Each specific building plan is shared each year with law enforcement only.

None

QUESTIONS/ANSWERS:

Chairman and Superintendent Timothy M. Calice adjourned the meeting at 5:57 p.m.

ADJOURNMENT:

Respectfully submitted,

Theresa M. Brant District Clerk